From,

Kian Smith,
Child Outreach Program,
523, CLT Avenue,
Kansas City, Kansas, USA,
(524) 525 6352

DD/MM/YYYY

To,

Ms. Tucker,
Happy Homes Organization,
Ohio.

Subject: Recommendation Letter for volunteer

Dear Ms. Tucker,

I am writing this letter to recommend Richar Paul as a volunteer for your organization. He is a retired Air Force officer who now spends most of the time helping people. He has been an asset to our organization since he joined and I am sure he will be one for your organization as well.

It is with deep regret that our organization has stopped the operations for several reasons and that is why we are recommending the volunteers as they want to continue their noble work to an organization where they are serving people. It would be great if you would give a chance for Richard to volunteer and help the people. He has been doing this since retirement and wishes to continue this noble work till the last breath.

If you have any questions or want to know more about Richard, You can contact me on ********* or send me an email at nobody @gmail.com.

Sincerely Yours,

Kian Smith,

Organizer,

Child Outreach Program.

